Registration for the 2021 — 2022 school year is now open for new
families.

Please download, print and completely fill out the application
(incomplete applications will not be considered).

For those applying for the PreK 3 program, please indicate on your
application if you are applying for the 2 or 3 day program.

For those applying for the PreK 4 program, please indicate on your
application if you are applying for the 3 or 5 day program.

Return the completed application to the school office along with the
required items as soon as possible. Acceptance will be on a first come
first serve basis.

Please note requirements are different depending on the grade level you
are applying for.

Submission of paper work does not guarantee acceptance. Fees will be
refunded if the child has not been accepted. Fees will not be refunded if
your child is accepted and you choose not to accept the seat.



